20 opportunities on latest Assured
Skills Financial Services Academy with
FinTru

The Department for the Economy has announced 20 high quality training places
on the latest Financial Services Accelerate Academy with FinTrU.

Resurfacing scheme for A28 Armagh
Road, Loughgilly

Resurfacing on the A28 Armagh Road at Loughgilly will commence on Monday 13
February 2023, following the completion of advance drainage works in December
2022.

Consultation on new Domestic and
Sexual Abuse Strategy

The Departments of Health and Justice have announced a public consultation on
a new draft Domestic and Sexual Abuse Strategy.

Getting things done — Sycamore Place
#dundeewestend
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The state of the Sycamore Place road surface — especially the part between
Balgay Road and Logie Avenue — is in really poor condition.

Last spring, we asked the council’s Roads Maintenance Partnership if the road
could be considered for the 2023/24 resurfacing programme.

We are pleased to now advise that it has indeed be added to the carriageway
improvement programme for 2023/24.
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Northern Ireland Civil Service Board
Welcomes Independent Non-Executive
Members

The Northern Ireland Civil Service (NICS) Board has announced the appointment
of three Non-Executive members. It is the first time external experts will
sit on the Board and the change has been welcomed by existing members.
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